
 

 
30/05/22 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Here is some important information and dates to note as we enter the last 

month of our school year. 

 

PSNI Visit – Tues 31st May 

The community policing team will visit the school to deliver safety talks to our 

pupils. Our P1 –P3 pupils will have a Stranger Danger talk and our P4-P7 pupils 

will have a talk on Internet Safety.  

 

Sponsored Walk – Go Green! 

We will be having our sponsored walk on Wednesday 1st June. Pupils can wear 

their own clothes and we would encourage pupils to wear something green if 

possible. The theme of the walk is Go Green as Wednesday is also World 

Environment Day.  

 

All sponsor cards should be returned to school on or before Wednesday 1st June. 

All proceeds raised by the walk will go towards the coaching costs of sport for 

all our pupils.  

 

As Wednesday is also a non-uniform day pupils should bring in £1 each. The non-

uniform day money will go towards the Brody and Cooper appeal. We hope the 

weather is kind to us on Wednesday and with your support we look forward to 

raising funds for two worthwhile causes. 

 

School Closure 

The school will be closed on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June for the extended 

Bank Holiday. School will also be closed on Monday 6th June for Staff 

Development. School will reopen on Tuesday 7th. Breakfast club will be available.  

 

End of school year. Our P7 pupils will have their last day with us on Friday 24th 

June. The rest of the classes will finish on Thursday 30th June with a 12pm 

finish.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

P.Quinn 


